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MINUTES OF THE ROCHESTER BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING HELD ON  

FEBRUARY 06, 2019 

 

The Chair called the meeting to order at 3:31 p.m. in the City Hall Annex Isinglass Conference Room. 

 

Roll Call: 

The secretary conducted a silent roll call. 

 

Members Present           Members Excused  

Thomas Moon        Toni McLellan 

Jackie Fitzpatrick  

Jocelyn Caple  

Jim Grant  

Also present:  Julia Libby, Secretary of Building, Zoning, and Licensing Services  

Bob Veno, Health Inspector for Building, Zoning, and Licensing Services 

Ian Rohrbacher, Chief Operator- Water System, for Department of Public Works    

 

These minutes are the legal record of the meeting and are in the format of an overview of the Board of Health meeting.  It is 

neither intended nor is it represented that this is a full transcription.   

 

Approval of Minutes: 

 

The Board reviewed the minutes of the September 12, 2018 meeting; Mr. Grant motioned to approve the 

minutes with one minor change, Ms. Fitzpatrick seconded and the motion passed with a unanimous voice 

vote.  

 

New: 

 

Inspector Veno introduced Mr. Rohrbacher to the Board and said he was going to be presenting a power 

point to the Board about the City of Rochester’s water system.  

 

Ian introduced himself and a little more about his position in the City. He addressed who the water system is 

regulated by, responsibilities of the water department, and why they do what they do. He presented his power 

point which covered the history of Rochester’s water system, it’s functions, how the water is treated, and what 

would happen in the case of a catastrophic event. 

  

There was back and forth discussion about the system and Ian’s presentation.  

 

Dr. Moon had to leave the meeting at 4:15 pm. 

 

More discussion took place between Ian and the remaining Board members.  

 



 

 

The Board gave Bob feedback from the educational seminars he held for food establishments in Rochester. He 

briefed the Board on the effect the seminars have had so far in the field.  

 

Review of inspections so far this year took place.  

 

Adjournment:  

 

Mr. Grant motioned to adjourn the meeting at 4:49 pm, Ms. Fitzpatrick seconded and the motion carried 

unanimously.    

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Julia Libby     

 

Julia Libby   

Secretary for Building, Zoning, and Licensing Services   

 


